
From: Dana Roy <roydana580@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:35 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: increase in gas natural gas price 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Commisioner 

 

Please do not allow liberty gas to increase our cost for gas as you know now the covin 19 has 

taken a toll on us consumers . If you were to do some inquiring you will see that Algonquin 

Power parent owner of liberty utilities is doing very well for their investors . we the people need 

a break to get back on our feet so please consider my plea not to allow increase of price 

Thank you a concerned tax payer . 

Dana Roy 
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